
 

 

 

CPP Investments Announces Chief Financial Officer 

 

TORONTO, CANADA (October 12, 2022) – John Graham, President & CEO, Canada Pension Plan 

Investment Board (CPP Investments), announced today the appointment of Kristina Fanjoy as Senior 

Managing Director & Chief Financial Officer. 

In this role, Fanjoy will be responsible for the Fund’s financial policy and reporting strategy; business 

planning; performance reporting and analytics; valuations, financial controls and accounting; and tax 
governance. Fanjoy joined CPP Investments in 2010, during which time she has taken on progressively 

senior roles, most recently as Managing Director and Head of Finance. 

“Kristina has been instrumental in helping ensure CPP Investments is at the forefront of leading 
corporate finance practices,” said John Graham. “Her team-building capabilities and technical expertise, 

coupled with her extensive understanding of the organization, places her well to add significant value to 

our Senior Management Team. I’m pleased that we’ve promoted from within, once again demonstrating 
the quality of our talent within CPP Investments.” 

Prior to joining CPP Investments, Fanjoy grew a career at KPMG across audit, compliance and advisory 
disciplines, culminating in a practice delivering international tax advice to global organizations in a 

variety of sectors. She holds a Bachelor of Commerce degree from the University of Toronto and is a 

Chartered Professional Accountant. 

 

About CPP Investments 
Canada Pension Plan Investment Board (CPP Investments™) is a professional investment management  
organization that manages the Fund in the best interest of the 21 million contributors and beneficiaries 
of the Canada Pension Plan. In order to build diversified portfolios of assets, investments are made 
around the world in public equities, private equities, real estate, infrastructure and fixed income.  
Headquartered in Toronto, with offices in Hong Kong, London, Luxembourg, Mumbai, New York City,  
San Francisco, São Paulo and Sydney, CPP Investments is governed and managed independently of the 
Canada Pension Plan and at arm’s length from governments. At June 30, 2022, the Fund totalled $523 
billion. For more information, please visit www.cppinvestments.com or follow us on LinkedIn, Facebook 
or Twitter. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Frank Switzer 
Public Affairs & Communications 
fswitzer@cppib.com 
T: +1 (416) 523-8039 
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